The Seneca Singers are seeking voices

Published 9/3/2021 by Caterina Ventrella

The Seneca Singers will be hosting information sessions and virtual rehearsals twice a week
beginning Wednesday, September 15, 2021. You do not have to attend every rehearsal and it
is not a requirement to be able to read music as rehearsal tracks will be provided to all
singers. The beauty of a virtual choir is that you can learn at your own pace and submit your
recordings at the end.

After learning your part(s) from the rehearsal tracks, all you have to do is video record
yourself singing and submit! Tracks and sheet music will be made available in the left-hand
navigation under Files.

Virtual rehearsals will be every Wednesday from 12pm to 1pm and Thursday 5:30pm to
6:30pm.

The songs for this term are:

 Radio Gaga; arranged by Ed Lojeski (1984 rock hit by Queen; words and music by
Roger Taylor)

» Seasons of Love; arranged by Mac Huff (from Jonathan Larson's Rent)

¢ Stand Together; words and music by Jim Papoulis
There is no cost for you to be involved in the Seneca Singers Virtual Choir.

To join or for more information, contact Carman Dang, Carman.Dang@senecacollege.ca
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